
 

November 24, 2020 
 
Re:  COVID 19 Confirmed Case 
 
Dear parents, guardians and staff,  
 
This morning, Alberta Health Services has let us know that an individual from our 
school has tested positive with COVID-19. We are working closely with Alberta 
Health Services to ensure necessary measures are in place to protect all staff and 
students. For privacy reasons, we will not be sharing more information about the 
individual.   
 
If your child is required to isolate, you will receive information from Alberta Health 
Services who will inform you of your child’s isolation period.   
 
A deep clean of the school will be completed. 
 
We remind parents/guardians of students, as well as any staff to monitor for any 
signs or symptoms of COVID-19. The Alberta Health daily checklist can be found 
here. Please remember to complete the checklist each day prior to attending 
school.  
 
As a reminder, if you/your child has any of the symptoms of illness listed on the 
Alberta Health daily checklist, please fill out the online Alberta Health Services 
COVID-19 self-assessment or call Health Link at 811 and stay home/keep your 
child at home.  
 
We will continue to provide additional information to parents/guardians as it is 
available.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jodi Campbell 
Principal  
Jasper Elementary School 

https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/56c020ed-1782-4c6c-bfdd-5af36754471f/resource/6607784e-b42e-46c2-ba76-031c3b0217c5/download/covid-19-relaunch-daily-checklist.pdf
https://myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx
https://myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx

